
To provide statistics on accidents and incidents 
on the roads in and around Buckingham Next CB 
meeting 10.11.20 

TVP don’t hold this data. When we attend 
recordable traffic incidents, paperwork is 
completed and then submitted to 
Buckinghamshire council. The contact that our 
traffic department have is – 
buckscollisiondata@buckinghamshire.gov.uk.  

To provide an update on the partnership 
working scheme with Northamptonshire on 
rural crime 

We are in regular communication with 
Northamptonshire police (particularly the team 
based at Brackley) with regards to rural crime. 
We conduct regular operations with our 
neighbouring forces with the focus being on rural 
crime 

To provide an update from the Family Support 
Service for the North of the County 

Family Support Service do not hold this 
information  

To provide statistics on child crime in the area. In searching the old Buckingham and Villages 
boundaries (pre community board area change 
as our systems still do not reflect the new area) 
between 01/03/2019 to 10/11/2019 there were 
160 incidents/ crimes where a child protection 
flag has been marked. In the same period this 
year (01/03/2020 – 10/11/2020 there were 150 
incidents/ crimes where a child protection flag 
has been marked (10 less).  
 
The would suggest to me that there has not been 
a rise in crime or concerns about young persons 
reported to the police due to Covid-19, but in 
fact a very small decrease.  
 
Referrals about concerns for children will have 
been made directly to social services by schools 
etc. and these will only be reported to us if they 
are crimes 
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